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Comments: Please ensure our rivers are protected from encroachment of developers.  There is too much

development in Colorado without regards to the existing infrastructure of rivers and streams.    Please make sure

that ANY' development effort is coupled with responsible water policy.  For example, don't build the new

development without planning water usage and availability.  If the availability runs short then have the developers

submit a plan and implement a responsible water development project at the same time as the physical

development.  Do not let the developers put up facilities without proper water usage and planning.   Also, please

ensure that the owners of the mines maintain their digs/wells and follow through with the appropriate cleanup!  no

more extra flows into the rivers.  this is unnecessary and only because the mines were not responsibly looked

after.  Thank you for your consideration.  Mark Andrews


